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Docket No. 030-14395 License No. 20-14767-01

Burbank Hospital
A7TN: Frank Cronan

Chief Executive Officer
275 Nichols Road
Fitchburg, Massachusetts 01420

Dear Mr. Cronan:

Subject: Routine Inspection No. 030-14395/93-001

This letter refers to your October 12,1993 correspondence, in response to our
September 22,1993 letter.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in your
letter for Items B, C, and D. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of
your licensed program.

Item A, addressed in your letter dated October 12, 1993, did not provide corrective actions
already taken and the results achieved. Please provide a description of the review of I
radiation safety procedures performed to date and indicate the date the review was !
performed.

I
Please submit to this office within seven (7) days of receipt of this lettr a written statement |
containing the requested information.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

C2 nd Gi;;ned By: -

Jenny M. Johant,cn

j Jenny M. Johansen, Chief
Medical Inspection Section
Division of Radiation Safety

and Safeguards,
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Burbank Hospital -2-'

cc:

Public Document Room (PDR)
Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)
Commonwealth of Massachusetts

bec:
Region I Docket Room (w/ concurrences)
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